
 
 

 

 
 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 056 OF 2019 
 
Our Ref: MT/PYD/63/95 
 
 
29 May 2019 
 
 
 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No. 046 of 2019 regarding Environmental 
Survey off Delimara – Core sampling 

 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 
public that further to Local Notice to Mariners No. 046 of 2019 regarding Environmental 
Survey off Delimara – Core sampling, the barge BEZZ V will be used and the 
completion date is being extended until Saturday 20th July 2019. 
 
All other information included in Local Notice to Mariners No. 046 of 2019 will remain 
valid. 
  
 
 
 
 




